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We had a young lady visit the shelter to present 
a donation for the kitties. This donation was 
special. Eleanor had been saving her allowance 
to give her donation.  She gave her money and 
stayed to play with the cats for a while. 
It is so important for parents to teach their 
children to show kindness and compassion to 
both people and animals.  Eleanor certainly 
showed what an awesome little girl she is by 
bringing her donation and joy to a group of  
homeless kitties.

Happy Endings
When a kind lady rescued four kittens born to 
a feral mom she asked if  we could take them. 
She worked with them until she felt they were 
adoptable. The two girls were quickly adopted but 
the two boys were not as adoptable and remained 
at the shelter for months.  They eventually warmed 
up to attention and one was adopted. When the 
lady heard there was a brother she also adopted 
him. They have flourished in their new furever 
home. Thanks Amanda for loving our Garfield 
and Grover. This was a happy ending times two!!!

We’re so excited to become a @PetSmartCharities 
grantee! Grant funds will go directly toward 
helping more pets through: adoptions, transport, 
spay/neuter! Thanks to your donations at 
PetSmart stores, we’re able to make an even 
bigger difference for pets in our community.

Terry stopped by the shelter looking for a friend 
for his dog.  He looked at several possibilities 
but he decided on Smokey. Smokey has a 
little “cattitude” from time to time and he felt it 
would be a good fit with his dog who is bigger 
than Smokey. He was right. After the initial 
adjustment they have become fast friends. 
Smokey is now called Dart because of  the way  
she darts around the house playing with her 
new friend. Another happy ending!
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$50 Initial vet check/check-in for
        one kitty

$125 Cat food and litter

$200 Shelter supplies

$_________________________Other

Yes, I can volunteer

$10 a month Sponsor-a-pet

$20 Yearly membership

D O N A T I O N  C A R D

Mark your calendar! We are having a baked 
potato bar/chili/bake sale fund raising event 
on Saturday, February 29th at the Savanna 
Moose Lodge, 125 Main St., Savanna, IL to help 
benefit the kitties at HPW. $8.00 per person, 
$6.00 for kids under 12. Please come out and 
show support for our shelter. All proceeds will 
benefit the cats of  HPW. To find out how you 
can donate baked goods, call 815-273-0556 
or email heartlandpetwelfare@gmail.com for 
more informaton.


